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March 10 , 2013 Business and Financial Services Department 

Finance Division 
Telephone: 604-276-4218 

Fax:  604-276-4162 

  

 

 

Attention: To All Tenderers 

 

Dear Bidders: 

 

Re: 5127P –ICT Consulting Services- Addendum #1 

 

 

This Addendum includes items of clarification, forms part of the Contract Documents and shall be 

read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts.  Please review and consider the following 

information in the preparation of your quotation: 

 

1. Questions: What is the anticipated time frame that the City requires these specialized 

technical assistance? Do you have a start and or end date ? 

 

Answer: These specialized technical assistance will be for year 2014, 2015, and 2016. 

There’s no official starting date.   

 

 

       

Yours truly,  

 

 
 

Sharon Bentley, SCMP 

Buyer 2 

 


